
NOTICE OF TENTATIVE COMPLETION OF ASSESSMENT ROLL 
(Pursuant to Sec. 506 and Article 15-A Section 1526 of the Real Property Tax Law) 

 
 

Hearing of Complaints 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Assessor of the Town of Onondaga, County of Onondaga has 
completed their Tentative Assessment Roll for the current year; that a copy thereof has been left in 
the Assessor’s Office at 5020 Ball Road, Syracuse, New York, where it may be seen and examined 
by any person interested, by appointment therein until May 28, 2024. 
 
Please contact the office at 315-469-3216 or email ssarsfield@townofonondaga.gov if you would 
like to make an appointment to review the Tentative Roll, from May 13th to May 17th 12:00-4:00pm.  
 
The Town of Onondaga’s Grievance Day will be held on Tuesday, May 28, 2024, between the 
hours of 2:00-5:00pm and 6:00-8:00pm. The Board of Assessment Review will meet at the 
Onondaga Municipal Building, 5020 Ball Road, Syracuse, NY, in said town, to hear and examine 
all verified written complaints in relation to such assessments, on the application of any person 
believing himself aggrieved thereby. 
 
Dated this 24th day of April, 2024 
 
Sadee Sarsfield, Assessor 
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